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PUBLIC NOTICE

Wake Endoscopy Center Proposes New Ambulatory Surgery Center

RALEIGH - Wake Endoscopy Center, LLC has filed an application with the Certificate of Need Section
of the NC Division of Health Service Regulation to develop a new ambulatory surgery center with two
gastrointestinal endoscopy procedure rooms.

A public hearing for these projects will be held on Tuesday, June 19 at 1:00 PM in Room 104 of the
Brown Building on the Dorothea Dix Campus, 801 Biggs Drive, Raleigh.

The project is expected to cost $1 million. The proposed facility will be located in Wake Forest, and is
expected to be complete Sept.1, 2013.
For more information contact:

Tanya S. Rupp, Project Analyst

Certificate of Need Section
(919) 855-3873

Public Information Office Julie G. Henry
2001 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-2001 Acting Director

(919) 733-9190
FAX (919) 733-7447



